
Official Notice
The  Norwin  School  District
Board of Directors will receive
sealed  bids  for  Milk  and
Beverage  orders  for  the
2024-2025  School  Year  until
the  bid  opening  at  the
Administration  Building  on
Thursday,  May  30,  2024  at
10:00 a.m. Specifications may
be obtained by accessing the
District’s  Website  at:
www.norwinsd.org.

Click on DEPARTMENTS,
BUSINESS OFFICE, BIDS.

Any  bid  received  after  that
time  will  automatically  be
rejected.

Ryan P. Kirsch
Director of Business Affairs


